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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF TAY 

 

Approaches to Dundee 

Mariners are reminded of the cautions in force on chart 1481 and its electronic equivalent. 
Special attention should be given to "Abertay and GAA Sands" and "The Bar, changing 
depths," which must be noted and acted upon when navigating the entrance to the Tay. 

Passage planning should acknowledge these cautions and be executed as close to the 
centerline of the buoyed channel as practicable, without impeding the safe passage of 
deeper drafted vessels. 

 
Status of previously published notices:  
 
No notices in force 
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